
Council meeting 19 April 2023 

Agenda item 7 
 
For decision – Approve Chapter 7 Staff and Cllrs Protocol 
Author: Paul Wynne, Town Clerk 
 
This year NALC released their model Staff and Cllrs Protocol. In line with best practice we 
have adopted this protocol. We have formatted the document and recommend that the 
protocol is approved and adopted.  
 
The updated chapter can be read on the website here at Appendix 7.1 
 
Recommendation 
Approve Chapter 7 Staff and Cllrs Protocol.  

https://www.frometowncouncil.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Appendix-7.1-Chapter-7-Staff-and-Cllrs-protocol-2023.pdf

